
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

This is a notice that School District of Holmen Board of Education members may 

be attending the Prairie View Elementary Playground Ribbon Cutting at 8:30 a.m. 

on Wednesday, August 28, 2024 at Prairie View Elementary, 1201 Newport Lane, 

Holmen WI 54636.  A quorum may be present, but the Board of Education will not 

take any action during this event. 

 


